
April 18, 2009 

Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

Re: PSC Case 2008-00563 

APR 2 2 2009 

To whom it may concern: 

I am writing today to tell you that I am strongly opposed 
to tQe 50.8% increase on our water and sewer. 1,one of this 
town's many senior citizens, am very disappointed with the 
decision of the Water Service Corporation of Kentucky to increase 
our rates. I am an 84 year old widow and cannot afford 
such an outrageous increase. 

I hope that you will consider holding a public meeting in 
our area so that concerned residents may voice their opinions. 
Unfortunately, due to my health, the time and expense it would 
take to travel to Frankfort, I would not be able to come there 
to voice my opposition to this hike. There are a lot of people 
in this town who feel neglected by our city officials, especially 
in this case. I hope this letter reaches someone who will come 
down here and take a look at what is happening in this town. 

Thank you, 

Elouise Barclay 
160 EzeLl Lane 


